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TOPIC: Student Fees Approval 
 
PRESENTED BY: Mark Superka, Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration 
 
RELATIONSHIP TO THE STRATEGIC PLAN:  
Redefine our value proposition through accessibility, affordability, quality, accountability, resource 
development, and operational excellence. 
 
EXPLANATION: 
In April 2022, the Board approved FY 2022-23 fees for all colleges. However, Lamar Community 
College inadvertently listed their room and board fee for a Kitchenette Single Occupancy (no 
meals) room as $1,700 per term rather than $3,400 per term. As such, they are requesting to correct 
that fee to $3,400 per term.  
 
In addition, Pueblo Community College inadvertently included a $10.00 malpractice fee on their 
Emergency Medical Services (EMS) 180 course and is requesting to remove it. They also 
inadvertently excluded an increase for their mandatory fees on Table 2 of the fee tables and are 
requesting to increase those by 2.0 percent (see Attachment A). 
 
Also, Northeastern Junior College has corrections to a number of fees that can be found in 
Attachment A.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends the Board approve the fee adjustments described above and included in 
Attachment A. 
 

ATTACHMENT: 
Attachment A – Updated Fee Tables 

 
 


